
The Rush-Henrietta Central School District's policy on delivering medication to students
by school staff must comply with the New York State Law. Medication will be
administered within the nurse's office when the following criteria have been met:

1. The school nurse/teacher is provided with a written prescription from the
student's physician for any prescription or non-prescription medication.

2. The student's parent has provided the school with written authorization to
administer the medications.

3. The student's parents provide the medication in its original, labeled container to
the school nurse/teacher in person.   Students may not transport medication to or
from school.

HELPFUL HINT: If the medication must be administered in school have the pharmacist
divide the prescription into two labeled containers.


